CSO seeks suspects in burglary

Friday, January 20, 2012
Caddo sheriffa€™ s deputies are asking for the publica€™s help in locating the suspects in a residential burglary
that occurred Jan. 10 in the 9500 block of Bonnydune.

Two suspects entered an unlocked front door and removed a 52-inch flat screen TV, four long guns, a DVD/VHS
combo, and several DVDs. They loaded the items into a pickup and left the scene.

Video cameras caught images of the truck, which appeared to be a blue over tan Chevy Z71 extended cab with
chrome rails along the sides of the bed.

If you have information about these suspects or this vehicle please contact Det. Andy Scoggins at the Caddo
Sheriffa€™ s Office at 681-0700 or 675-2170 or call Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.




